The Thunder Ba Association of utomotive Trade

SCHREIBER - TERRACE BAY CHILDREN'S WORKING GROUP

Schreiber-Terrace Bay Children's Working Group met on Friday afternoon, January 19th to discuss the possibility for a generalist human services worker in Schreiber-Terrace Bay. The working group is representative of both communities through the hospital, schools, police, recreation, public health and parents.

The first part of the meeting was spent reviewing the work of the Thunder Bay Children's Services Working Group for the district. Participants at the meeting discussed the needs and concerns of the community which centered basically around youth.

A brief proposal for a potential worker was outlined.

The local Childrens Working Group will meet again Monday, January 29th at Holy Angels School, Schreiber at 2 p.m. Many thanks to all the participants who attended the meeting this past Friday.